
I. CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Mark Jenkins called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

II. Roll Call

Deputy Town Clerk  Rhonda Stacey conducted roll call the following persons were present:

Council: Coates

Council: Herron-Arrived shortly after Roll Call

Council: Jenkins

Council: Perry

Vice Mayor: Tipton Absent: None

III. Public Comment

Motion to adjourn

Motion: Vice Mayor Tipton Seconded by: Council coates

Vote: Yeas 5

Nays 0

Absent 0

Adjourned meeting until June 30, 2009 at 6:00 PM.

Mayor Mark Jenkins

Only two members of the public were in attendance Lisa McCarty and Michael Delano. Acting police chief 

Michael Delano questioned the line item in which the police cars budget had been reduced, requesting 

additional money from the vehicle that plans to be sold be placed in that particular line.  Council Perry 

recommended the line item 102 Chariatable Donations to be broken down into who the donations will go to 

$150 to Relay for Life and $100 to Shriners. Town Manager Steve templeton stated the proposed increase in 

Electric of 19% had been put into the budget already.
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